
 
 
  
 
 
20 September 2024 
 
Dear Families 

Ref: Class trip to Frankie & Benny’s – Liverpool Shopping Park 

As part out of our Food Technology topic this term ‘Pizza and Pasta’ our students will be going 
on a trip to Frankie & Benny’s at Liverpool Shopping Park. Students will be given the 
opportunity to create their own pizza! 

A school mini-bus will take the students to the restaurant on Thursday, 10 October 2024, at 
10:30am. We will return to school at approximately 1pm. 

All students will be included in this trip; they will need to bring a waterproof coat and be in full 
school uniform. Your child will be provided with the opportunity to create their own pizza, if 
you feel this is something your child will not eat, school dinners will be offered or a choice of 
sandwiches and snacks for packed lunch.  

We are asking for a £9 voluntary contribution towards this activity. If you are in a position to 
pay this, you can do so either via your Parentmail account, or by sending the cash into the 
Main Office in an envelope marked “Frankie & Benny’s” and your child’s name. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely  

Miss S Gibney 
Malawi Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 


